
Legislative Fiscal Office  2023 Joint Committee on Ways and Means 

SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Department of Administrative Services 
Compensation Plan Changes 

 
To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  General Government Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Reschke 
 

On Tuesday, June 6th, the General Government Subcommittee recommended 

acknowledging receipt of a report from the Department of Administrative Services on 

Compensation Plan Changes. ORS 291.371 requires the Department to report to the Joint 

Committee on Ways and Means on changes to the state’s compensation plan prior to 

implementation.  

 

The Department reports the following changes for four bargaining units: 

 

1. SEIU Local 503 changes include continuation of the Staffing Crisis Differential for 

certain direct care classifications. 

2. AFSCME Council 75, Department of Human Services, Stabilization and Crisis Unit 

changes include establishing an extreme emergency overtime differential for 

qualified employees. 

3. AFSCME Council 75, Department of Correction, Non-Security employees changes 

include classification modifications for certain pharmacy, public service, and 

custodial employees. 

4. The Association of Oregon Correction Employees changes include the abolishment of 

certain specified classifications. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends acknowledging receipt of the 

report. 


